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Happy Holidays! 
  
Chris Nemeth and Brendon Reay are excited to announce the formation of HarborHouse Partners, 
LLC.  Please visit our website: www.harborhousepartners.com.   
  
From our headquarters in Downeast Maine (Blue Hill, 44.4140° N, 68.5867° W), we’re focusing our 
experience with Fortune 1000 companies and on Wall Street on two distinct but overlapping 
opportunities.  
  
First, we’re helping small-cap companies strategize, optimize and capitalize.  Whether it's clarifying and 
articulating the company's growth strategy, building a focused, robust sales pipeline, optimizing 
management processes, raising capital, or buying/selling the overall enterprise, we prepared to leverage 
our experience and network, and roll up our sleeves to help turn plans into action. 
  
Second, we’re becoming e-commerce experts and portfolio owners.  We’re aiming to have our first 
company up and running in Q1 ’20.  With a combo of old fashioned business acumen and next-
generation digital expertise, we’re intent on building a platform of scalable ecommerce 
businesses.  And, along with our strategic ecommerce partner, we’re not only going to optimize our own 
suite of businesses, but also help others execute their move to the on-line market.   
 
If you have specific ideas on any of the above, we'd love to hear about them. We'll also be teeing up a 
series of associated investment opportunities so, if you'd potentially be interested in hearing about (or 
participating in) those, let us know that, too. 
 
Whether we spoke last week or last year, we’d love to catch up, so please don’t hesitate to ping one or 
both of us: chris@harborhousepartners.com or brendon@harborhousepartners.com 
  
We plan to send out quarterly updates on our progress and activities.  If you’d rather never hear from us 
again, please just shoot us a message and we’ll delete you from our distribution list.  
  
Wishing you and yours a festive and happy holiday season, 
  
Chris & Brendon 
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